
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

fMISS'

May 29, 2013

Unity Broadcasting, Inc.
P.O. Box 790
Booneville, Mississippi 38829

Re: W34DV, W39CA, W18BL
Facility ID Nos. 68905, 68910, 68911

Dear Licensee:

This is with respect to the letter dated March 12, 2013, from the Video Division to the above-
named Licensee regarding the above-captioned Stations' apparent failure to comply with their online
public file requirements. We can confirm that the Stations are now in compliance with the online public
file requirements addressed in our March 12 letter. As a result, the inquiry is now closed. Thank you
again for your prompt attention to this matter, and please contact Peter Saharko by email at
peter.saharko@fcc.gov or by telephone at 202-418-1856 should you have additional questions.

Sincerely,

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Chief
Video Division, Media Bureau
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